
FOR PRESS (Thursday, 21st January, 1965).

The Speaker of the House of Representatives

(the Hon. Sir John McLeay) announced today that he had

received from the Honorable Hugh Roberton, a letter dated

21st January, 1965 resigning his seat as Member of the House

of Representatives for the electoral division of Riverina.


